
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

The Terrebonne Parish Council is seeking individuals to serve on various boards, 

committees, and commissions designed to maintain and improve the quality of life in our 

community.  The agencies in need of members are governmental or quasi-governmental 

organizations that require people who are familiar with each agency and are willing to 

give of their time and talents.  *At at upcoming meeting of the Parish Council, 

individuals are scheduled to be appointed to each of the following entities: 

 

Recreation District No. 3A Board:  One vacancy to fill unexpired term.  *(4/11/18) 

 

Terrebonne Parish Youth Advisory Council:   Representatives  from each of the 

following High Schools: 2 from Covenant Christian,2 from  H. L. Bourgeois, 1 from 

Houma Christian, 1 from South Terrebonne, 2 from Terrebonne, and 2 from Vandebilt 

High Schools; 1 Alternate from north of the Intracoastal; and 1 Alternate from south of 

the Intracoastal.  *(4/11/18) 

 

Recreation District No. 2,3 Board:  One vacancy due to resignation.  *(4/25/18) 

 

Terrebonne ARC:  Three expiring terms on 5/31/18.  *(5/9/18) 

 

Anyone interested in serving or nominating an individual to serve on these boards should 

contact the Council Clerk’s Office (985-873-6519) or vchauvin@tpcg.org.  A board 

application may be downloaded from the Parish’s webpage at http://www.tpcg.org under 

the Boards, Committees, and Commissions tab.  The completed form should be returned 

to the Council Clerk’s Office no later than 4:00 p.m. on the Monday immediately prior to 

the Council Meetings indicated above.  A brief résumé and/or letter of interest in serving 

should also be prepared and submitted. 

VENITA H. CHAUVIN, COUNCIL CLERK 

TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL 

* * * * * * * * * 
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